
Dear Sir / Madam,  

I am contacting you in order to tell you about my experience as a Scholarship Holder, thanks 

to which I had the incredible opportunity to participate in latest edition of Modern Hungary 

Course in Debreceni Nyári Egyetem. The contents provided on the course led me to 

understand the modern history of Hungary and also to comprehend the situation that my 

former Hungarian family experienced during the struggles that the country went trough in the 

XX century. Also the literature part of the course gave me an introduction to Hungarian 

poetry and other important facts of the general cultural production, which is remarkable and 

very interesting. I am planning to share all this new experiences and knowledges with my 

fellow Hungarian diaspora colleagues in Argentina to encourage them to get involved in this 

kind of activities. I couldn’t be more thankful to all the teachers, personnel of all levels and 

collaborators who were always available to attend our questions and help us to go through this 

experience the best way possible. Also, all the services provided (meals and accommodations) 

exceeded my expectancies. To sum everything up, I would say that I am pleased to have been 

given the opportunity to spend two amazing weeks in Debrecen Summer School and I would 

like to thank the Cleveland Hungarian Development Panel for granting me the scholarship. 

Thank you very much and I wish you all a great week.  

 

Kind regards,  

Federico Endres 


